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NOTICE OF INTENT 
 
Issued:  December 8, 2021 
File #:  2021-36 Sourcewell Contract #122017-FSC-2 
 
 
Notice is hereby given, the District of Summerland (the District) is a member of Sourcewell and 
is eligible to procure through the cooperative contracts that is administered by Sourcewell. 
 
Sourcewell is a service cooperative created to provide programs and services to members in 
the government, education, and nonprofit sectors. Its statutory purpose is to assist members in 
meeting specific needs which are more efficiently delivered cooperatively than by an entity 
individually. 
 
The District is utilizing the Sourcewell Contract for the recommended award of a sewer flush 
truck hydro excavator combination under Sourcewell Contract #122017-FSC-2 for the purchase 
of a Vactor 2100i, mounted on a 2023 International HV613 SBA. Total purchase price, including 
trade-in, is $468,603 CAD, exclusive of taxes. 
 
Closing date, closing time and all inquiries specific to this NOI shall be made in writing by 14:00 
hours PST on December 23, 2021 and directed only by email to mstam@summerland.ca.  
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